
 

 

Rule Self-Certification 
 
 
July 28, 2016 
 
Christopher J. Kirkpatrick 
Office of the Secretariat 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Center 
1155 21st Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20581 
 

Re:   Delisting of Certain Contract Months of the NFX Gasoline  
Crack Financial Futures (in BBLS) –  
RBOB Gasoline 1st Line vs Brent 1st Line (RBRQ)  
Reference File: SR-NFX-2016-79 

 
Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick: 
 

NASDAQ Futures, Inc. (“NFX” or “Exchange”) is notifying the Commission that 
it is self-certifying the delisting of previously listed contract months beyond December 2017 for 
the NFX Gasoline Crack Financial Futures (in BBLS) - RBOB Gasoline 1st Line vs Brent 1st 
Line (RBRQ) (together, the “Crack Contract”) effective for trade date July 28, 2017, as set forth 
below.  The delisted contract months have no open interest.  

 
The following contract months of the Crack Contract remain available for trade 

date July 28, 2016: 
 

Rulebook 
Appendix 
A 
Chapter 

Name of 
Energy 
Contract  

Symbol Number 
of 
Contract 
Months 
Listed 

First and 
Last 
Months 

107C NFX Gasoline 
Crack 
Financial 
Futures (in 
BBLS) - 
RBOB 

RBRQ 17 Aug. 2016, 
Dec. 2017 
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There is no open interest in the delisted contract months.  Therefore, there will be 

no market disruption related to their delisting.  The Exchange has made publicly available the 
details of the contract month delisting by publishing Futures Trader Alert 2016 – 22, available on 
the Exchange’s website at http://www.nasdaqtrader.com/MicroNews.aspx?id=FTA2016-22. 

 
There were no opposing views among the NFX’s Board of Directors, members or 

market participants.  Pursuant to Section 5c(c)of the Commodity Exchange Act and Commission 
Rule 40.6(a), the Exchange hereby certifies that the rule amendment complies with the Act and 
the Commission’s regulations thereunder.  The Exchange also certifies that notice of pending 
certification and a copy of this submission have been concurrently posted on the Exchange’s 
website at http://business.nasdaq.com/nasdaq-futures/nfx-market. 

 
If you require any additional information regarding the submission, please contact 

Carla Behnfeldt at (215) 496-5208 or via e-mail at carla.behnfeldt@nasdaq.com. Please reference 
SR-NFX-2016-79 in in any related correspondence. 
 
 

Regards, 
 
 
Daniel R. Carrigan 
President 
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Line vs Brent 
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